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Regular Meeting Minutes of October 6, 2011 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:38pm by John Kollmer 
 
Members in Attendance: John Kollmer, Linda Hostetler, Steve David & Paul Carlson,  
Tim Ballantyne. 
 
Audience of Citizens: None 
 
The Committee reviewed a draft of the Phase II Report and will be finishing up a few remaining 
topics.  Tim, Tim & John will be working on describing the space requirements for the firehouse 
and the remainder of the Committee will be working on final recommendation statements and 
will e-mail them to John for inclusion in the Report. 
 
John will also be contacting the Board of Selectman to invite them to our next meeting on 
October 20th to review our work on the Phase II Report. The Committee will then attend their 
meeting on October 25th to give them an update on our progress or present the final Phase II 
Report. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:10pm. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
John Kollmer 


